
 

 

 
 

 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

       

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

             

  

August 2019                                                                                            Editor: Charles Bolding, Adjutant 

J. M. “Matt” Barton 441 

Sons of Confederate Veterans 

Camp Newsletter 
  

                                                       

August 8th, 2019         Time: 7:00          

Senior Citizen Building   Sulphur 

Springs, TX     Take Oak Ave. 

BEFORE crossing the tracks turn 

right. Meeting is one block on the 

right.  Dinner will be served by the 

ladies.  Come and enjoy.   

 

 

 

 

 

Events 

 

AT the 10th Annual Lake 

Country Veterans Appreciation 

Our own Gary Hall won one of 

the quilts. Congratulations!!!! 

 

The MOSB Convention 

was held in Waco, TX 

 

 
Dennis Brand, Johnnie Holley, Larry 

Joe Reynolds, Bill Elliott and   

Dr. James Newsome 

 

Due to the heat—I know 

of no events planned 

We were unable to attend the 

National Reunion in Mobile this 

year.  Hope it was a good meeting. 



            

  

           

 

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

  

 
Charles and 

Marilyn Bolding 

 

 

 

 

 
5th Brigade Officers:  Commander, Eddie Pricer,  

1st. Lt. Commander Rex McGee and  

2nd Lt. Commander Bill Elliott 

 

 
 

 

New Officers Installed at 1st Lt. David Richard 

Reynolds Camp #2270 

 
CIC Paul Gramling presented a 

Distinguished Service Medal to 

Rex McGee 

 

 
Commander Larry Joe 

Reynolds 

 

 
Passing of Camp Flag from Former 

Commander Rex McGee to New 

Commander Larry Joe Reynolds 

 

 
Commander in Chief 

 Paul Gramling 

 


